Mrs. Parker’s Weekly Newsletter
Week of August 19, 2024

Parents,
We had a successful first full week of school! I am so proud of the students!

We are learning in class this week:
· All about me
· Recognizing and writing our names
· Emotions/Feelings

If you did not turn in your child’s “All About Me” project today, please turn it in by Wednesday, August 21st. This is a required grade.

I have sent home weekly homework practice with the 1st graders. Homework is not mandatory, but highly encouraged for the 1st graders to do in order to master certain reading/math skills.

The Cookie Dough Fundraiser has kicked off. I encourage you to sell cookie dough to friends and family. All proceeds from the fundraiser go to helping our school. The last day for the fundraiser is September 3rd.

We will begin small group next week. I will be pulling students in certain groups to work in small group with me. The curriculum I use is Teachtown and we will begin next Monday, August 26th. I send resources home for each unit (flashcards, readers, activities, etc.). If you have any questions about anything sent home. Please do not hesitate to reach out to me. We stay on a unit for 2 weeks and test on Fridays.

There will be an out of uniform on August 30th. The cost is $2.00.

Thank you 
Mrs. Parker
